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Getting Politics Right 2000
by the lead commissioner of the un investigation an authoritative
account of benazir bhutto s assassination on december 27 2007 a
suicide bomber killed benazir bhutto the former prime minister of
pakistan brilliant and charismatic the head of a political family as
important to pakistani history as the gandhis in india or the kennedys
in the united states bhutto had recently returned from exile to
challenge military dictator pervez musharraf in a democratic election
in the aftermath of the assassination some blamed musharraf others
blamed terrorists linked to the pakistani security service the isi
still others pointed the finger at bhutto s own spouse and entourage
and some speculated that it was a lone wolf attack though the
individuals behind the conspiracy have never been found in getting
away with murder heraldo munoz goes further than anyone else to
unravel the mystery of bhutto s death moreover he explains the
unexpected role america played in the tragic events the byzantine
relationship between pakistan and the united states and how bhutto s
assassination impacted world politics in a country ruled more often by
military dictators than by elected governments bhutto offered a
secular democratic hope arguably one of pakistan s most iconic
political figures she became one of the world s few female heads of
government her assassination tore the country apart destabilizing the
entire region leading the united nations inquiry munoz delved into
murky world of pakistani politics and the infamous bhutto family awash
in charisma and power controversy and violence his year long
investigation frames a story of betrayals corruption foreign influence
and unsolved political assassinations munoz provides new insight into
bhutto s unprecedented rise and an unflinching minute by minute
narrative of the assassination itself with impeccable research munoz
also situates bhutto in the decades long history of u s pakistan
relations and the emergence of global terrorism pinpointing her death
as the moment when those relations changed forever the result is a
gripping narrative of pakistan s turbulent political realities and the
death of its leading politician

The Banker's Almanac and Register 1877
topics discussed in this paper include the primacy of political
parties reforming the political process true representation a fuller
economy reviving the market better taxation preventing poverty scope
and space for people and strengthening structures
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Getting Away with Murder: Benazir Bhutto's
Assassination and the Politics of Pakistan
2013-12-09
this book presents a comparison of the patterns of ethnic
minoritypolitics in british and french city politics a comparison of
the participation of ethnic minorities inbritish and french cities
includes direct comparisons of particular cities birmingham lille and
roubaix shows how ethnic and cultural diversity translates
intopolitical conflict in different political systems considers styles
of political mobilisation of ethnic minoritiesin the context of urban
political systems as well as thestrategies used by party leaders and
to manage ethnic diversity inpolitical competition analyses how ethnic
and cultural diversity in urban societiestranslates into conflictual
politics enhances our understanding of local politics and of
theevolution of political representation in industrialiseddemocracies

The American Booksellers Guide 1868
inequality identity and the politics of northern ireland examines how
the politics of threat and resentment undergirded by persistent
poverty and class and gender inequalities across catholic and
protestant communities shape dynamics of political conflict while
simultaneously giving way to critical subjectivities at the community
level through which more transformative visions of peace may emerge

Getting Ready for 1999 1989
a history of conflict on display through a morning commute through
jerusalem

Report of the State Superintendent 1897
this encyclopedia provides a real world guide to american political
journalism and news coverage in the 21st century from the most
influential media organizations and pundits to the controversies and
practices shaping modern day political journalism over the last 20
years political campaigns and the media that cover them have been
fundamentally altered by a mix of technology and money this timely
work surveys the legal financial and technological changes that have
swept through the political process putting those changes in context
to help readers appreciate how they affect what the public learns and
doesn t learn about the candidates and lawmakers at the local state
and federal levels the encyclopedia offers a critical examination of a
broad range of topics organized in a narrative a to z format written
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by journalists and political experts the two volumes cover the major
issues organizations and trends affecting both politics and the
coverage of political campaigns some 200 entries treat everything from
news organizations think tanks and significant individuals to
questions concerning money advertising and campaign tactics objective
unbiased and comprehensive the encyclopedia is an unequaled resource
for anyone seeking to understand american political journalism and
news coverage in the 21st century

Documents of the Assembly of the State of New
York 1897
the book is in a comprehensive readable format the book is logically
organised rich in data and statistics regarding the issues that it
covers as well as accessibly written such that its points would not be
lost on the average upper level undergraduate student with some
preparation in asian studies and the social sciences jane m ferguson
south east asia research a serious academic work that should be on the
official reading list of every media studies course chris roberts
presenter sky news jonathan woodier has written an excellent book on
the politics of media control in southeast asia he shows how political
elites in the region are using major events such as the 1997 asian
financial crisis and the 2001 september 11 terror attacks as well as
innovations in media tools such as public relations and the internet
to control information flow to their citizens this book is a must read
for anyone interested in an explanation why southeast asian models of
authoritarian models are surviving a brilliant analysis it combines
media theory with a critical discussion of contemporary developments
in asia james gomez keio university japan true to the old chinese
adage kill a chicken scare a monkey the few who once challenged
southeast asia s ruling elites disappeared and the majority were
silent crude but effective modern times however demand a more
sophisticated approach ruling elites now strip cultures naked and
micro manage people s minds their preferred tools of penetration and
manipulation are a compliant media and a money hungry pr industry
jonathan woodier s insights will ensure that you will never read a
newspaper or watch tv news in quite the same way again trevor watson
professional public relations pty ltd australia this is an engaging
and informative analysis of the media landscape in south east asia it
uncovers the pervasive impact of the global media on the political
process and raises important academic and policy issues in the process
this book is timely and will be a must read for policymakers academics
and students across communications media studies politics and
democratization as well as for everyone with an interest in current
day developments in south east asia joep cornelissen leeds university
business school uk jonathan woodier s latest work considers what
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impact the media has upon the democratization process in southeast
asia has the media had a liberalizing effect or become subject to
elite control in southeast asia and if so why what role does the
global media play in this process particularly given its
conglomerization and commoditization by examining the communications
media and its relationship to political change in southeast asia this
fascinating study will endeavour to provide both a regional
comparative analysis and a more balanced interpretation of the mass
communication media in the wake of september 11 2001 the book also
investigates the durability of authoritarian regimes and the enduring
capacity of the media controlled state alongside the growing
sophistication of political communications particularly the use of pr
consultants the author provides an insider s view with unique insights
into the practice of political communication and its development
throughout the strategically important region of southeast asia with
its large moslem states as well as much further afield to countries
such as china and post industrial europe as such the book will be
warmly welcomed by academics of politics international relations media
communications and pr it will also appeal to researchers interested in
political change the rise of the global media giants and the influence
of authoritarian states such as china

Getting Into Local Power 2008-09-15
reading this book revives the spirit of civic action today for those
who are unjustifiably forlorn about overcoming injustice ralph nader
an on the ground history of ordinary americans who took to the streets
when political issues became personal the 1960s are widely seen as the
high tide of political activism in the united states according to this
view americans retreated to the private realm after the tumult of the
civil rights and antiwar movements and on the rare occasions when they
did take action it was mainly to express their wish to be left alone
by government as recommended by ronald reagan and the ascendant new
right in fact as michael stewart foley shows in front porch politics
this understanding of post 1960s politics needs drastic revision on
the community level the 1970s and 1980s witnessed an unprecedented
upsurge of innovative and impassioned grass roots political activity
in southern california and on the lower east side of manhattan tenants
challenged landlords with sit ins and referenda in the upper midwest
farmers vandalized power lines and mobilized tractors to protect their
land and in the deindustrializing cities of the rust belt laid off
workers boldly claimed the right to own their idled factories
meanwhile activists fought to defend the traditional family or to
expand the rights of women while entire towns organized to protest the
toxic sludge in their basements recalling love canal the tax revolt in
california act up and other crusades famous or forgotten foley shows



pharmacology study guides

2023-02-16 6/16 pharmacology study
guides

how americans were propelled by personal experiences and emotions into
the public sphere disregarding conventional ideas of left and right
they turned to political action when they perceived from their actual
or figurative front porches an immediate threat to their families
homes or dreams front porch politics is a vivid and authoritative
people s history of a time when americans followed their outrage into
the streets addressing today s readers it is also a field guide for
effective activism in an era when mass movements may seem impractical
or even passé the distinctively visceral local and highly personal
politics that americans practiced in the 1970s and 1980s provide a
model of citizenship participation worth emulating if we are to renew
our democracy

Inequality, Identity, and the Politics of
Northern Ireland 2022-07-26
who s going to win the next uk general election who s going to be the
next us president the next president of france you probably have an
opinion but are you willing to put money on it in this unique new book
mike smithson the man behind politicalbetting com takes a detailed
look at the world of political gambling from the basics of how and
where to gamble to the characteristics of the main markets and the
forms of betting available the hard fact that usually only the
bookmakers win in the end and the gamblers usually lose applies to the
body of all punters but it is clear that over time the performance of
some punters is greater than others and those with good political
skills and an understanding of how betting markets operate can and do
make money the objective of this book is to assist readers to become
part of that group and to enjoy themselves at the same time the latter
is an important element for many the great satisfaction of betting on
political outcomes is no

The Politics of the Trail 2014-05-14
on being maya and getting by is an ethnographic study of the two ek
balams a notable archaeological site and adjacent village of the
yucatán peninsula when the archaeological site became a tourist
destination the village became the location of a community based
tourism development project funded by the mexican government overt
displays of heritage and a connection to maya antiquity became
important and profitable for the modern maya villagers residents of ek
balam are now living in a complex ecosystem of natural and cultural
resources where the notion and act of being maya is deeply intertwined
with economic development the book explores how ek balam villagers
negotiate and maneuver through a web of social programs tourists
volunteers and expectations while living their daily lives focusing on
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the active processes in which residents choose to participate author
sarah r taylor provides insights into how the ideological conflicts
surrounding economic development play out in the negotiations between
internal community politics and external social actors the conflicts
implicit to conceptions of community as a target for development are
made explicit through the systematic questioning of what exactly it
means to be a member of a local indigenous or sustainable community in
the process of being developed on being maya and getting by is a rich
description of how one community is actively negotiating with tourism
and development and also a call for a more complex analysis of how
rural villages are connected to greater urban national and global
forces

American Journal of Public Health 2000-07
we know much more about the global politics of intellectual property
than we do about national political contests over the ownership of
knowledge haunss and shadlen have identified this gap in the
literature and have done a fine job of bringing together a set of
essays that helps to fill this gap in our understanding of the multi
layered nature of intellectual property politics peter drahos the
australian national university canberra this thought provoking volume
provides invaluable new insights and is a major contribution to the
debate on the politics of intellectual property rights duncan matthews
queen mary university of london uk this book offers empirical analyses
of conflicts over the ownership control and use of knowledge and
information in developed and developing countries sebastian haunss and
kenneth c shadlen along with a collection of eminent contributors
focus on how business organizations farmers social movements legal
communities state officials transnational enterprises and
international organizations shape ip policies in areas such as health
information communication technologies indigenous knowledge genetic
resources and many others the innovative and original chapters examine
conflicts over the rules governing various dimensions of ip including
patents copyrights traditional knowledge and biosafety regulations
written from a political perspective this book is a must read for
political scientists sociologists and anthropologists who study ip and
conflicts over property it is also an essential read for stakeholders
in institutions ngos and industry interested in knowledge governance
and ip politics

Covering American Politics in the 21st Century
[2 volumes] 2016-12-12
this text considers the political infrastructure of countries and
regions around the world it discusses political diversity in the
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developing world and considers the political map of europe as well as
major trends and issues in comparative politics

The Media and Political Change in Southeast
Asia 2009-01-01
amidst war economic meltdown and ecological crisis a new spirit of
radicalism is blooming from new york to cairo according to chris dixon
in another politics he examines the trajectory of efforts that
contributed to the radicalism of occupy wall street and other recent
movement upsurges drawing on voices of leading organizers across the
united states and canada he delivers an engaging presentation of the
histories and principles that shape many contemporary struggles dixon
outlines the work of activists aligned with anti authoritarian anti
capitalist and anti oppression politics and discusses the lessons they
are learning in their efforts to create social transformation the book
explores solutions to the key challenge for today s activists
organizers fighters and dreamers building a substantive link between
the work of against which fights ruling institutions and the work of
beyond which develops liberatory alternatives

Front Porch Politics 2013-09-17
includes the college s hospital standardization report

Research Memorandum 1947
in the fifth volume of this annual series robert g breene provides a
comprehensive overview analysis and summary of the main political and
economic trends and events in various portions of latin america
analyzing these developments within individual nations their
respective regions and the world at large the yearbook offers a timely
look at the relevant background and information necessary to
understand the changing nature of politics in latin america today a
new and threatening development the nexus of organized international
marxist leninist activity and islamic terrorism is treated at length
throughout much of the volume in the foreword the editor notes how the
rise of international terrorism associated with radical muslim thought
has formed a nexus with the resurgence of the hemispheric left thus
calling into question whether the international left has really been
transformed into free enterprise democrats as many have simplistically
argued the volume discusses the roots of a left muslim connection in
the close association between the sandinistas in nicaragua and the
qaddafi regime in libya as well as the training provided by arab
terrorists to their latin american allies for larger more powerful
states the picture is more ambiguous while the present day ideological
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attitudes of former marxist states and political entities cannot be
known with absolute certainty the materials assembled here cast doubt
on the validity of hopeful assumptions of democratic political
behavior in the conduct of foreign affairs one example is an important
treaty between post soviet russia and china the volume also documents
the rise in castro s fortunes with the strengthening of leftist power
in venezuela and mexico and the neutralization of brazil through
castro s long standing support for the presidency of the marxist lula
da silva this is a reference volume with a point of view compact yet
comprehensive it is essential reading for political scientists latin
america area specialists and historians robert g breene jr has been a
fighter pilot an experimental test pilot a newspaper correspondent in
central america a professor of physics and the owner and operator of a
600 head cattle ranch in nevada he is currently head of the latin
american news service in san antonio texas from which much of this
analysis was derived

The Political Punter 2007
the triangular relationship between the social the political and the
cultural has opened up social and political theory to new challenges
the social can no longer be reduced to the category of society and the
political extends beyond the traditional concerns of the nature of the
state and political authority this handbook will address a range of
issues that have recently emerged from the disciplines of social and
political theory focusing on key themes as opposed to schools of
thought or major theorists it is divided into three sections which
address the most influential theoretical traditions that have emerged
from the legacy of the twentieth century the most important new and
emerging frameworks of analysis today the major theoretical problems
in recent social and political theory the second edition is an
enlarged revised and updated version of the first edition which was
published in 2011 and comprised 42 chapters the new edition consists
of 50 chapters of which seventeen are entirely new chapters covering
topics that have become increasingly prominent in social and political
theory in recent years such as populism the new materialism
postcolonialism deleuzean theory post humanism post capitalism as well
as older topics that were not covered in the first edition such as
arendt the gift critical realism anarchism all chapters retained from
the first edition have been thoroughly revised and updated the
routledge international handbook of contemporary social and political
theory encompasses the most up to date developments in contemporary
social and political theory and as such is an essential research tool
for both undergraduate and postgraduate students as well as
researchers working in the fields of political theory social and
political philosophy contemporary social theory and cultural theory
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On Being Maya and Getting By 2018-11-19
feeling stuck find out how to work toward the career of your dreams if
you re slogging through your days in a boring or unrewarding job it
may be time to make a big change careers for dummies is a
comprehensive career guide from a top career coach and counselor that
will help you jump start your career and your life dive in to learn
more about career opportunities with a plethora of job descriptions
and the certifications degrees and continuing education that can help
you build the career you ve always wanted whether you re entering the
workforce for the first time or a career oriented person who needs or
wants a change this book has valuable information that can help you
achieve your career goals find out how you can build your personal
brand to become more attractive to potential employers how to create a
plan to get from here to there on your career path and access videos
and checklists that help to drive home all the key points if you re
not happy in your day to day work now there s no better time than the
present to work towards change get inspired by learning about a wide
variety of careers create a path forward for a new or better career
that will be rewarding and fun determine how to build your personal
brand to enhance your career opportunities get tips from a top career
coach to help you plan and implement a strategy for a more rewarding
work life careers for dummies is the complete resource for those
looking to enhance their careers or embark on a more rewarding work
experience

Political Perspectives 2002
a novel approach to politics turns conventional textbook wisdom on its
head by using pop culture references to illustrate key concepts and
cover recent political events this is a textbook students want to read
adopters of previous editions from schools all over the country are
thanking author douglas a van belle for some of their best student
evaluations to date with this fifth edition van belle brings the book
fully up to date with recent events such as trump s executive orders
on immigration the 2016 elections in the us current policy debates
including recent court decisions that may affect gerrymandering
international happenings such as brexit and other assorted
intergalactic matters van belle adds a wealth of new and recent movies
and books to the text as he illustrates key concepts in political
science through examples that captivate students employing a wide
range of references from 1984 to game of thrones to house of cards
students are given a solid foundation in institutions ideology and
economics to keep things grounded the textbook nuts and bolts are
still there to aid students including chapter objectives chapter
summaries bolded key terms and discussion questions give your students
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the sage edge sage edge offers a robust online environment featuring
an impressive array of free tools and resources for review study and
further exploration keeping both instructors and students on the
cutting edge of teaching and learning learn more at edge sagepub com
vanbelle5e

Presidential Campaign Expenses 1920
this ambitious collection of work at the intersection of cultural
studies and contemporary political theory brings together leading
thinkers from both traditions challenging the terms that have shaped
the last 20 years of culture wars the essays in cultural studies and
political theory reject the accusations of the right that everything
is political and of the left that politics is everything they respond
with an alternative with an exploration of processes of politicization
and culturalization that asks what does it mean for something to be
political in affirming that there are different answers to this
question the contributors to cultural studies and political theory
expand definitions of politics in light of transformations in globally
networked consumer driven mediated technoculture comprehending the
production of the political is crucial at a time when the political
and the cultural can no longer be decoupled and when we cannot know in
advance who we are by gathering the work of theorists who are
redefining approaches to politics and culture jodi dean establishes a
set of directives for theoretical work at a new crossroads

Politics of Intellectual Property 2009
william j mccallister has seen it all or so he believes as he nears
the end of a career that has spanned many years he is left with the
one question that he finds himself seeking to answer will i make it to
the end dealing with the complexities of an ever increasing diverse
workplace for most of his working life and resolving these employee
issues for his employers he looks forward to winding down a very
rewarding but sometimes stressful career frequently when commiserating
with colleagues on human interactions the common consensus is you just
can t make this stuff up this regular guy who has spent his entire
career serving others comes to realize that getting to the end of
anything in life is just a matter of interpretation and sometimes that
interpretation is not just yours alone little does he suspect of what
he is about to face before he can ride off into the sunset this might
just be the very thing that prevents him from getting to the end

Comparative Politics 99/00 1999
in this wide ranging book paul hoggett argues that human feelings and
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identities are constitutive of both personal and political life
engaging with major debates in political theory sociology and
psychoanalysis he brings fresh insights to a range of issues dynamics
of political protest intractable conflicts fundamentalism and populism
the new political charismatics the nature of forgiveness and the
relationship between anxiety and governance the book is conceptually
innovative and accessible carefully introducing different theories of
collective emotion and group identity and making extensive use of case
studies from the u s england and across the globe

Another Politics 2014-08-15
in this landmark book daniel crofts examines a little known episode in
the most celebrated aspect of abraham lincoln s life his role as the
great emancipator lincoln always hated slavery but he also believed it
to be legal where it already existed and he never imagined fighting a
war to end it in 1861 as part of a last ditch effort to preserve the
union and prevent war the new president even offered to accept a
constitutional amendment that barred congress from interfering with
slavery in the slave states lincoln made this key overture in his
first inaugural address crofts unearths the hidden history and
political maneuvering behind the stillborn attempt to enact this
amendment the polar opposite of the actual thirteenth amendment of
1865 that ended slavery this compelling book sheds light on an
overlooked element of lincoln s statecraft and presents a relentlessly
honest portrayal of america s most admired president crofts rejects
the view advanced by some lincoln scholars that the wartime momentum
toward emancipation originated well before the first shots were fired
lincoln did indeed become the great emancipator but he had no such
intention when he first took office only amid the crucible of combat
did the war to save the union become a war for freedom

Bulletin of the American College of Surgeons
1998
this book constitutes the refereed proceedings of the 6th ifip wg 8 5
international conference on electronic participation epart 2014 held
in dublin ireland in september 2014 the 11 revised full papers
presented were carefully reviewed and selected from 20 submissions the
papers have been organized in the following topical sections social
media review and analysis engaging citizens online and software
platforms and evaluation
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Latin American Political Yearbook 2018-01-17
featuring analysis of healthcare issues and first person stories
policy politics in nursing and health care helps you develop skills in
influencing policy in today s changing health care environment 145
expert contributors present a wide range of topics in policies and
politics providing a more complete background than can be found in any
other policy textbook on the market discussions include the latest
updates on conflict management health economics lobbying the use of
media and working with communities for change the revised reprint
includes a new appendix with coverage of the new affordable care act
with these insights and strategies you ll be prepared to play a
leadership role in the four spheres in which nurses are politically
active the workplace government professional organizations and the
community up to date coverage on the affordable care act in an
appendix new to the revised reprint comprehensive coverage of
healthcare policies and politics provides a broader understanding of
nursing leadership and political activism as well as complex business
and financial issues expert authors make up a virtual nursing who s
who in healthcare policy sharing information and personal perspectives
gained in the crafting of healthcare policy taking action essays
include personal accounts of how nurses have participated in politics
and what they have accomplished winner of several american journal of
nursing book of the year awards a new appendix on the affordable care
act its implementation as of mid 2013 and the implications for nursing
is included in the revised reprint 18 new chapters ensure that you
have the most up to date information on policy and politics the latest
information and perspectives are provided by nursing leaders who
influenced health care reform with the patient protection and
affordable care act of 2010

Routledge International Handbook of
Contemporary Social and Political Theory
2021-09-20
as director of the office of management and budget in the early 1980s
david stockman was a chief architect of the reagan revolution a bold
plan to cut taxes and reduce the scope and cost of government the
triumph of politics was stockman s frontline report of the
miscalculations manipulations and political intrigues that led to its
failure a major publishing event and new york times bestseller in its
day the triumph of politics is still startling relevant to the conduct
of washington politics today
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Careers For Dummies 2018-05-18
this is the first in depth look at the development of the television
newscast the most popular source of news for over forty five years
during the 1940s most journalists ignored or dismissed television
leaving the challenge to a small group of people working above new
york city s grand central terminal without the pressures of ratings
sponsors company oversight or many viewers the group refused to
recreate newspapers radio or newsreels on the new medium they
experimented argued tested and eventually settled on a format to
exploit television s strengths this book documents that process
challenging common myths including the importance of a popular anchor
and television s inability to communicate non visual stories and
crediting those whose work was critical in the formation of television
as a news format and illustrating the pressures and professional
roadblocks facing those who dare question journalistic traditions of
any era publisher

A Novel Approach to Politics 2017-10-25
more than 400 creative events for community building outreach and fun
food events if there s one thing kids know and appreciate it s food
here s everything from elegant fetes to slobfests galore games and
sports events you don t have to be a jock to have fun playing these
sporting events outings and overnighters if you re crazed enough to
take a group of adolescents on the road whether across town or across
the state here are plenty of trip ideas races and rallies your group
have a need for speed whether it s cars bikes buses or toilets if it
can be raced you ll find an idea for it here special events with a
purpose more than fun these events carry significant spiritual moral
or community value and more hunts and parties and theme events of all
kinds whether you re a youth worker or recreation director in a church
school club or camp special events is your storehouse of proven youth
group tested ideas

Cultural Studies and Political Theory
2018-10-18

Getting to the End 2022-11-14

Politics, Identity and Emotion 2015-11-17
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Lincoln and the Politics of Slavery 2016-02-13

Sex Role Attitudes Among High School Seniors
1982

Electronic Participation 2014-08-20

Policy and Politics in Nursing and Healthcare -
Revised Reprint - E-Book 2013-10-01

Presidential Campaign Expenses 1921

The Triumph of Politics 2013-03-26

The Origins of Television News in America 2009

Special Events 2011-05-03
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Government Finance Review 2002
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